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16th November 2016 
The Secretary 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
  
Attention: Director Resource Assessments 
  
  
Martins Creek Quarry Project SSD 14_6612 - Letter of Support 
 
We support the Martins Creek Quarry Project. The project provides local 
businesses with turnover, and allows those businesses to be able to hire local 
workers. It is for these reasons that we will continue to support the project. 
 
Not only does the quarry provide employment and work for several people and 
families, it also provides much economic prosperity to the region. This includes 
the local businesses that rely directly on the product garnered from the quarry, as 
well as other local companies that provide equipment to the quarry, and the 
companies that transport the product across the region.  
 
I would once again like to reiterate my support for the continuation of the Martins 
Creek Quarry Project. 
 
We have not made a reportable political donation. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Paul Wilde 
Managing Director 

 


